
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN

      18th August 2019 
Weekly Collections: 

£1589.00 
 

Recent Expenditure: 
Replacement Oil 

Tank for The 
Church: £4260.00 

 
Thank you for 
supporting our 

parish 
 

WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday:7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

CONFESSIONS 

Thursday before Mass 

 Saturday before Mass  

 

There will be a second collection after communion this week for The 
Cathedral Fund. 

Parish Website: www.aghagallonandballinderryparish.ie             
For information on upcoming dates, click on the ‘Events 
Calendar’ button. You can also find general information about 
the sacraments, all the parish groups and much more.   
CBP Pilates - New Physiotherapy led Pilates classes starting the 
11th September  in the Cranagh Hall!! 6-7, 7-8 & 8-9. All 
welcome - beginners & intermediate levels. £45 for 6 weeks.  

Right to Life: An unborn baby is a unique human 
being and a person deserving of human rights, by virtue of his or 
her humanity. At 16 days, the heart starts beating (British Heart 
Foundation) and by twelve weeks, a baby is fully formed with all of 
his or her bodily organs functioning and just needs time to grow. 
The sole purpose of the law in Northern Ireland is to protect the 
mother as well as her unborn child. 
NI Voiceless will hold a protest on the steps of Stormont on 
Friday, 6th September at 7pm.  Protesters have been asked 
to wear black or dark colours and carry a mobile or "other 
electric light". 
Please join us in praying the Knock Novena from 14th to 22nd 
August to protect the unborn in this part of Ireland. 
The Knock Novena will be broadcast on EWTN Radio for GB 
& Ireland at 9am and 9pm each day, from Wednesday 
14th to Thursday 22nd August. 
National Grandparents Pilgrimage: Our Lady of Knock 
Shrine, Co. Mayo; Sunday 8th September 2019. Chief Celebrants: 
Bishop Kevin Doran –Bishop of Elphin Archbishop Jude 
Thaddeus Okolo, Apostolic Nuncio.  
info@catholicgrandparentsassociation.com  
www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org. 

 
 
 

  

  

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the 
child’s long birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during 
which families attend a pre-baptism meeting and the 11am Sunday Family Mass. If parents are unable 
to attend the pre-baptism preparation, the baptism will be rebooked to a time when they can.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their 
wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-
marriage course.  A Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

 
RECENTLY DECEASED  

 Michael Mulholland                Months Mind Mass Saturday 24th August at 7pm  

Winifred Tallon 

 Brother Joseph Skehan               

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Fidelis Walsh(7)                       Anniversary Mass Saturday 17th August at 7pm 

Gerald Campbell                     Anniversary Mass Tuesday 20th August at 7pm 

Rose McPhillips                      Anniversary Mass Sunday 25th August at 11am 

Vincent McCann 

Eileen Kenny 

Patrick Kenny(22) 

John Kenny(50) 

 

 
Exam Results: Congratulations to everyone who received their exam results recently and 
best wishes for your future plans. “What we know matters but who we are matters 
more.”  
Altar Servers: During the holiday period and to comply with Diocesan Safeguarding 
regulations can we please ask parents to accompany their son/daughter into their sacristy 
when they are serving and stay with them until two vetted adults are present. Parents 
should return to the sacristy directly after Mass to collect their child/ren.  
(New) Altar Servers: Welcome/Training day 28th September 2019  
GIFT 4 Fundraising: One of our parishioners, Mark Dunlop, will be competing in a 24 
hour mountain bike race commencing midday on 24th August and ending on midday 25th 
August in Castlewellan. Mark is fundraising for GIFT 4 and there will be a church door 
collection after each Mass on that weekend. All support and prayers offered will greatly 
appreciated. 
St. Patrick’s Guide Unit: The Guide Unit will be starting back in September- Thursday 
5th is registration of existing girls and new girls.  
Thursday 12th is the first night back for all girls.  
We look forward to welcoming you to  

       our Guiding family.  
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